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March 6th, 2021 
 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to affirm the review process for AASHE STARS at Lane Community 
College. During the process I reviewed the data entered into the STARS database by 
the Team members from the Institute of Sustainable Practices. As a faculty member in 
Earth and Environmental Science I did not take part in the documentation or input of 
information. Each week for the past six weeks I would review a section of the template 
and make comments based on my interpretation of the entered data for each credit that 
Lane is pursuing. The team and I discussed the items under question in the template 
each week. Following a first review of each section we proceeded with a second review 
for any credits that required revision and then performed a final review where each 
credit was checked for completion. 
  
Sincerely,  

 
Richard Glover Ph.D. 
Science Division – Lane Community College 
Phone: (541) 463-5446 
gloverr@lanecc.edu 


